
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

   
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
    











Mt. San Antonio College
Information Technology Advisory Committee 

Group Memory
December 4, 2017 

Members: 
Dale Vickers (Interim Chair) X 
Ron Bean X 
Chau Dao X 
Sheila Espy X 

L.E. Foisia Paulo Madrigal X 
Joel Garcia Jai Mehta X 
Phebe Lee X Alexis Navarrete  
Rich Lee Richard Patterson X 

Robert Stubbe X 
Joe Vasquez 

Kate Morales (Minutes) X 

ITEM DISCUSSION/COMMENTS ACTION/OUTCOME 
1. Welcome Dale welcomed everyone to the meeting.  Information only. 
2. November 2017 Minutes Minutes were approved. The minutes will be posted to the 

ITAC website. 
3. O365 Implementation Monica Cantu-Chan provided an update on the 

implementation of O365. She shared that training classes 
are scheduled in Professional Development for the month 
of January. The go live date is January 29, 2018. The 
migration of email will begin towards the end of the month.  
IT has created an O3656 website at 
http://www.mtsac.edu/it/o365 that contains training 
materials, frequently asked questions, and other news 
about the O365 project. IT is working with a third-party 
vendor to complete the data migration portion of the 
project. 

Information only. 

4. Enterprise Application Antonio Bangloy provided an update on Banner 9 and the Information only. 
Systems Update Multiple Measures project. IT has created a Banner 9 

website at http://www.mtsac.edu/it/banner9 that contains 
a training video, information on what will change in the 
new version, and other news about the Banner 9 upgrade 
project. The first module for Banner 9 will go live 
sometime in the summer. 
Chuong Tran, Beverly Heasley, and Antonio gave an 
update on Multiple Measures which is a project to create 



 
 
 

  

    
 

  
 

  

 

 
  

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




a system for students to answer questions related to their 
previous Math or English course experience and be 
shown a placement level for Mt. SAC. This placement 
level will then update Banner and allow the student to 
register for English or Math courses.  This is a joint project 
with Instruction, Student Services, and IT. They are 
planning to go live for the summer 2018 registration cycle. 

5. Other Items Dale encouraged ITAC members to submit agenda items 
for future meetings.   

IT did experience an issue with Adobe software that, when 
accessed, was asking users to login. This issue was fixed 
and anyone that is still experiencing it should call the IT 
Help Desk. 

The next meeting is March 5 at 2:30 p.m. in Building 4 
Room 2460. 

An email reminder will be sent one 
week before the meeting. 
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